
 
 

    

          

Cobden Tennis is starting soon so we are holding our Annual General Meeting to 
organise both Senior and Junior tennis competitions and coaching.  The AGM will be 
held this Sunday 21st September at 6pm upstairs at Fonterra Community Function 

Centre at Cobden Community Bank Recreation Reserve. 
 All players and parents are welcome. 

More details on what we can offer will be advertised after school holidays. 
 


